From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:22:34 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 6:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Derek Agnolin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It is clear that the request from London Hydro Inc not be granted. I am a first time home buyer who can barely
afford my hydro bill as it stands. We have THE highest price per province already for hydro. With so many people
on the brink of collapse and with the latest pandemic, how can the panel, in good conscience, decide to increase and

already ridiculously high hydro rate?

I urge the OEB to turn down this proposal from London Hydro. Not just for one person, but for the sake of all
Ontario. Because if you do decide to grant the increase, the rest of Ontario will follow.

-- Attachment --





